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ELECTRONIC MAIL 
vsanagustin@perma-fix.com 
 
Mr. Victor San Agustin      OCD-HW-E-07-07-024 
Perma-Fix of Orlando 
10100 Rocket Blvd. 
Orlando, FL 32824 
 
  Orange County – HW 
  Perma-Fix of Orlando, Inc.- FLR000115469 
  Request for Information II 
 
 
Dear Mr. San Agustin, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to follow up the email submitted to you on February 7, 2007 and 
formally request additional information to the December 6, 2006 and February 5, 2007 
inspections.  The following items are requested: 

1. Please provide the field paper work, including disposal records for all of the containers 
picked up from Value Brakes #106 since October 2006. 

2. Please provide the dates that are on the (consolidation) container’s label for the 
following items: 

a. DO 95338-2 

b. DO 103370-1 

c. DO 95966-1 

Please submit this information to the Department by February 15, 2007.  If you have any 
questions or concerns please contact me at (407) 893-3328 or by email at 
jeff.t.waters@dep.state.fl.us. 
 

      Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Waters  
Solid & Hazardous Waste  
FDEP-CD  
 


